Ms Victoria Robinson Operational Development Manager Barry Dock Offices Barry

> Miss H. J. Ford 30 Marine Drive Barry CF62 6QP

Dear Ms Robinson.

Mast proposal on Marine Drive, Barry

I am appalled that as residents of Marine Drive, we have not been consulted about the proposed erecting of a telegraph mast and have had to read about it in the local paper.

I demand to know who in the Council was responsible for even considering this outrageous proprosal and what by-laws there are regarding the protection of this area.

Yours sincerely.

Helen J. Ford

DECORAL CONTRACTOR OF THE PROPERTY OF THE PROP

RECEIVED

23 YOU HUE

Regeneration and Planning